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On Tuesday, February 25, the University of Pittsburgh will celebrate Pitt Day of Giving 
(PDoG). PDoG is a 24-hour online and on-campus fundraising event when alumni, students, 
faculty, staff, family, and friends come together to make a gift to the area that means the most 
to them. 
  
Join us with a gift to support student scholarships, residency programs, or other programs at 
the School of Dental Medicine. Visit http://dental.pitt.edu/giving to make a gift before February 
25 or contact Teresa Cumpston at 412-624-1045 or tec39@pitt.edu. 

  

 

Pitt Dental Medicine 2020 Events 
  

 

Pitt Dental Breakfast with the Dean  
Saturday, February 15  
  
It’s not too late! Please join us for Breakfast with Dean Costello at the Bonita Bay Club, 
Bonita Springs, Florida. 
  
For more information, contact Teresa Cumpston at tec39@pitt.edu. 

  

 

  

  

 

Pitt Dental Hygiene Spring Luncheon  
Saturday, March 21  
  
Join us for a continuing education course and luncheon with our new Dental Hygiene 
Program Director, Ms. Kelly Wagner. “The Dental Professional’s Role in Managing the Patient 
with Diabetes” is a two credit CE course that will be offered in Salk Hall, Room 458 from 9 to 
11:30 a.m., followed by lunch. 
  
For more information, contact Nancy Poe at poen@pitt.edu. 

  

 

  

 



Bowser Memorial Lecture and the Annual DAA Business Meeting  
Saturday, May 2  
  
The 26th annual T.F. Bowser Memorial Lecture, “The New Wellness Approach to Dentistry: 
Everything You Need to Change the Way You Educate, Motivate and Care for Your Patients” 
by Timothy Donley, DDS, MSD, will be held in Alumni Hall, 4227 Fifth Avenue, on Saturday, 
May 2 from 8:30 a.m. to 1 p.m. By attending this lecture, you can receive four hours of credit. 
  
The annual Dental Alumni Association (DAA) Business Meeting will be held immediately 
following the lecture. We encourage all alumni to stay for this brief meeting. 
  
For more CE information, contact Lori Burkette at 412-648-8370. 

  

 

  

 

Distinguished Alumni to be Honored at Dean's Scholarship Ball  
Saturday, May 2  
  
The 20th annual Dean's Scholarship Ball will be held on Saturday, May 2 at Heinz History 
Center, where two new scholarship recipients will be named. We hope you will attend this 
black tie event to honor the 2020 Distinguished Alumni Honorees: 
  
Dr. Diane Damratoski Romaine (DMD ’95), Distinguished Alumna Dental Medicine 
COL Peter H. Guevara (DMD ’92, GPR ’93), Distinguished Alumnus Advanced Education 
  
Formal invitations will be mailed soon. For additional event information, please contact Nancy 
Poe at 412-648-8910 or at poen@pitt.edu. 

  

 

  

 

SAVE THE DATE Pitt Dental Medicine Alumni Weekend  
Friday, September 25 
Saturday, September 26 
  
The Dental Alumni Association invites all alumni to celebrate with our honored guests―the 
Class Reunion years ending in 0 and 5. 
  
Join us on Friday for a CE course and dinner at the LeMont Restaurant on Mt. Washington. 
Pitt Dental students will also attend the LeMont dinner this year, and we invite alumni to 
mentor and network with our current students. A brochure will be mailed in July with a 
registration form that will allow alumni to sign up for the dinner as a mentor. 
  
Meet fellow alumni and friends at a Pitt Dental tailgate on the Great Lawn before the Pitt vs. 
Duke football game on Saturday. 
  
For more information, please go to http://www.dental.pitt.edu/class-reunions. 
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